Greetings!

The Village has been very busy planning events for it's 100" birthday. Our next event is a Pet Parade on
Saturday May 18th, followed by a block party outside the Village Hall. “Cinder” our new Fire Dog, will be
‘marching” in the parade. So, if you haven’'t met her, come out and shake her paw. See flyer in
newsletter.

We’'ll be ordering new vehicle stickers with a Centennial theme. Please read the Newsletter so you are
aware of upcoming licenses you may need to purchase, vehicle stickers and dog licenses being on the
top of list. These are provided at a very nominal fee, BUT the citations for failure to purchase are not. Get
them early so you don’t forget.

Please update or add your email to our list. We send out reminders and notices of fun, upcoming events
in the Village or in the area. Our Code Red Alerts can also be emailed. Don’t get caught in the shower
with a head full of shampoo and have the water suddenly stop. (true story, it happened to me many years
ago) Code Red is used to notify residents if their water is to be shut off for a period of time, among other
emergency alerts. Contact our Village office if you would like to be on our list.

We are working on plans to pave more streets in town. We will keep you notified as plans progress.

Mother’s Day is Sunday, May 12". Don’t forget to celebrate and thank your mother, grandmother and/or
aunts. They sacrifice for their children and love unconditionally. And no matter how old you are, you will
always be mom’s little baby!

Village President
Nancy L. Miller




